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Orchestra Collective of Orange County presents  
An Evening of Mozart 

 
Southern California’s collectively-run symphony orchestra  

kicks off 2019 with an evening of elegance and passion 
 
Sunday, January 27, 2019 
Anaheim United Methodist Church 
1000 S State College Blvd 
Anaheim, CA 92806 
6:30 pm (pre-concert talk at 6:00 pm) 
Free parking on site 
 
$20/general admission; $15/seniors and students; $10/ages 12 and under  
Tickets available online (ocofoc.org), from the box office (714) 758-5247, or at the door 
 
Orchestra Collective of Orange County (OCofOC) will present the third concert of its third season on 
Sunday, January 27. The concert will feature two late, great symphonies by Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart. 
Symphony No. 35, “Haffner” includes some of Mozart’s most thrilling, buoyant writing for strings, equally 
memorable for the leaping melodies of the first movement and the breathtaking race to the finish that is the 
finale. Mozart’s last symphony, No. 41, “Jupiter,” is a fitting conclusion to the symphonic career of a 
composer who died far too young. This symphony has all the scope and grandeur that a work named for the 
Roman king of the gods would suggest. From the majestic, trumpet and clarinet-enhanced opening to the 
imaginative tour de force closing movement, “Jupiter” is an unmissable wonder to hear and behold. 
 
OCofOC is a collectively-run symphony orchestra based in Orange County, California. Founded in 2016 by 
veterans of the Southern California classical music scene, we believe that collaboration and self-governance 
can and will yield amazing results, both artistically and otherwise! A group that embodies and embraces 
diversity of all kinds, we strive to produce one-of-a-kind musical events that will thrill both longtime 
concertgoers and complete musical newbies. The concert will be conducted by OCofOC music director, Dr. 
David Rentz. Artistic director of the Orange County Symphony from 2011 to 2016, Dr. Rentz is an 
accomplished choral, orchestral, and opera conductor who currently serves as associate professor of music 
at Chaffey College, adjunct professor of music at Claremont Graduate University, and as a founding 
conductor of C3LA (Contemporary Choral Collective of Los Angeles). 
 
For booking, interviews, and complimentary tickets for reviews, please contact: 
Angela Wells, (714) 758-5247 
info@ocofoc.org 
www.ocofoc.org 
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